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18 March 1996

Mr D Pike e
Director of Environment Department P)b(/

Camden Environment
Town Hall
Argyle Street

London WCIH 8EQ % KQ

Dear Mr Pike

Proposed Development:

The change of use of the existing buildings from a hostel to 26 self contained
residential units together with the erection of a three storey rear extension, and
the landscaping of the land to the rear together with the provision of 17 surface
car parking spaces. Application No 9500249R3. Case File: G7/11/K

Iam dismayed to receive a further notification re the above. I note from our files
that there has been extensive correspondence concerning traffic congestion and
lack of parking facilities for existing residential units and clinics in the area. It
would seém that if this application is accepted there is not adequate parking
provision provided bythe Developer which will further add to the congestion in
the area.

Yours sincerely

Chairman




